



Irchester Road Wollaston, Wellingborough Northamptonshire NN29 7PH

HEADTEACHER: James Birkett DEPUTY HEADTEACHER: Kieron Beeby DEPUTY HEADTEACHER: Shazia Lydon

11 January 2019 Ref: JH/SF

## Dear Parent/Carer

With the end of the year fast approaching and work focused on achieving the best results possible in the summer, in our assembly this week, I explained to the year group, how they can go about earning their prom ticket. The prom has become a tradition at Wollaston School in the last four to five years and is an event we are all looking forward to and which will, I am sure, provide some light at the end of what will be a gruelling but hopefully rewarding academic year. It is a celebration I am very much looking forward to organising with the students, outside of the usual school commitments.

Students were informed that they will have four occasions, in the run up to the beginning of the GCSE exams, to earn their prom ticket. These include:

- At February half term
- Half way to Easter
- At the Easter holiday
- May half term

To earn their prom ticket, students have been informed that we will look at the following criteria:

- Attendance
- Behaviour
- Effort
- Progress

Any one or a combination of the above could entitle your son or daughter to their prom ticket. After each check point stated above, the data for all of the eligible criteria will be reset and students will again have the opportunity to work towards their prom ticket.

Once students have earnt their prom ticket, a letter will be sent outlining the details of the evening and your ParentPay account will be updated with the ability to make payment on line. Moving forward from this, there would be the expectation that the standard they have reached to obtain their prom ticket is maintained.

Prom night proves to be an evening all enjoy and I look forward to welcoming your son or daughter to the celebration.

Yours faithfully

4

Mrs J Hobson Head of Year 11